Date: 
Ms/Mr, 

DOB:
Case Number: 
This letter is to notify you that it has been several weeks since our last contact. Attempts have been made to contact you by phone at (XXX) XXX-XXXX. If there is no response to this letter by _______ it will be assumed that you are either no longer interested in obtaining employment and or receiving employment services with  ______________’s_ Individual Placement and Supports (IPS) program. Please note that this will not change any other services that you are currently receiving from ______________. Additionally, this does not disqualify you from working with our IPS program in the future. If you are interested in recommitting yourself to looking for competitive employment please contact me with updates upon receiving this message to schedule a meeting. 

I can be reached by;

Email: 

 

Phone:

 
Mail: 


Thank you in advance for your prompt response to this letter and I look forward to helping you accomplish your vocational goals in the near future. 

Sincerely,

Employment Specialist

